

Grade 1 Newsletter – December in Review

Introduction...

We completed our second project, but this time in a group! We also took a field trip to see how ornaments were made.

In English Language,

We began learning about traditions and celebrations. We started using Chromebooks every week and are learning how to do research: our first task was to chosen research а country's holiday and write down information we found!

In Mathematics,

reviewed We numbers 20-100 as well as vertical and horizontal addition and subtraction! We started reviewing skip counting by 2's, 5's and and had an introduction to American currency Canadian currency to follow!

In Social Studies,

We learned about respect with the story "Lily's Purple Purse" Plastic and completed book reflection. We started learning about our roles at home and in our community.

In Science,

We learned about healthy eating with the Canadian Food Guide and also about healthy living! We used the story "How Do Dinosaurs Stay Safe" to illustrate choices that are safe and unsafe.

In <u>Art</u>,

We got into the holiday spirit with lots of Christmas crafts! We made Christmas stockings, paper nativity and winter scenes and also Santa handprint ornament. We can't forget the reindeer cards.!

Happy December!

Pictures, pictures, pictures!







Mrs. Kelly

IMPORTANT DATES:

January 8th - Grade 1 Parent Meeting

January 15th-28th - Winter Break

February 19th - Redesign Your Classroom/School project

March 5th - Spelling Bee (Class Stage)

March 12th - Spelling Bee (Grades 1-3 Finals)

March 28th-April 2nd - Easter Break